
RoHS & WEEE Directives Statement 

Rebound Electronics recognizes its responsibilities to the environment as well as 

its customers. 

With the advent of the RoHS2 (Restriction of the Use of Certain Hazardous 

Substances in Electrical and Electronic Equipment) and WEEE (Waste Electrical 

and Electronic Equipment) directives, we have reviewed our processes to ensure 

we are able to assist our customers to meet their responsibilities regarding these 

directives. 

As an independent distributor of electronic components, we respond to our 

customers’ requirements by sourcing product to the exact specifications as set 

forth by the customer. Although it remains the responsibility of the customer to 

accurately detail the exact product specifications, we shall, as always, endeavour 

to assist with any necessary fact finding in order to supply the product required. 

Rebound Electronics does not undertake any design or manufacturing activities 

and cannot declare nor certify the chemical properties of resale components 

with regard to RoHS compliance. The declaration of chemical properties and 

RoHS compliance remains the responsibility of the component manufacturer.  

Rebound will advise the RoHS status of the product at the time of quotation. 
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